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Dear Sir/Madam

PROPOSED CONSTRUCTION OF A PEDESTRIAN WALKWAY NETWORK IN
THE HAAMMANSKRAAL AREA

The abovementioned application dated 07 June 2013 has reference.

The proposal entails construction of a pedestrian walkway network. The construction will
commence at the crossing of the R734 with R101 up to the crossing of R101 and Eddision
Street. The pedestrian walkway will proceed from Douglas Street past the Hammanskraal
train station to Hamman Road and then back to crossing of R734 and R101. The subject
property is located outside Built up area.

Based on the above and the information submitted, please note that the proposed activity is
not listed in terms of the Environmental Impact Assessment Regulations, 2010 (GN R. 543)
published under the National Environmental Management Act (NEMA)\(Act No. 107 of
1998) (as amended) and therefore does not legally require environmental authorisation from
the Department.

Although authorisation in terms of NEMA is not required for this activity, all relevant
legislation and requirements of other government departments (i.e. National, Provincial and
Local) must still be complied with.

Should there be any queries concerning this issue please contact the official of the
Department on the number given above.

M Mafu Nkosi
Acting Chief Director: Sustainable Use of the Environment
Date:
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